
 
 

 

                     
 

Newsletter and Diary Dates until the Easter Break. 
 
 Swim sessions: 

 
 
Group 3 have 2 remaining swim sessions.  
The final one being on the 5th Feb.  This is 
the same day as the Live Literature Session, 
if you would prefer to attend the Live 
Literature Session and are not attending the 
swimming, please can you let me know as 
soon as possible, so I can adjust staff 
numbers. 
 

 

Rag Bag Collection, Thursday 
01.02.2018 
 
If you have any unwanted clothing or 
shoes, we can use them to raise funds 
for the centre.  We have 2 wheelie bins 
at the front door, where you can drop 
off you unwanted items and they are 
uplifted by Rag Bag who give us money 
for the donations. 

  

Live Literature session: 
 
Author Jane Mather is coming to carry out a story 
telling session with the children.  We also have the 
Bookbug team coming along for our younger 
friends and family to enjoy.  Hopefully Bookbug 
himself will also be joining us. 
The morning children will attend their session as 
normal, all afternoon children are welcome to 
attend, but must be accompanied with an adult. 
Siblings are also welcome to join us, but again 
must be accompanied by an adult.  The children 
have invited the stay and Play groups to attend too, 
so hopefully some of them will be able to join us.  
I have emailed the Oban Times to come too, so far 
there has been no response from them, if they 
don’t attend then we will send a photo to them.   
Full details are on Seesaw in your child’s journal. 
 
Group 3 swimmers, if you wish to attend this 
session rather than swimming, please let me 
know as soon as possible. 
 

Ballet West Sessions: 
 
We have been in contact with Ballet West 
and have provisionally booked a dance 
tutor to come to the gym hall each week.   
They will carry out a session every 
Monday morning and afternoon to give 
the children the opportunity to participate 
in dance classes. 
 
There will be no cost to families, if your 
child has dance shoes at home they are 
welcome to bring them.  Please make 
sure they have their names on them and 
they have them when you collect. 
 
We are just awaiting confirmation and 
times, but we hope to start from Monday 
19th February.  There may even be a 
dance display near the end of the 
summer term.  The sessions will run up 
until the end of June. 

 
Holiday Dates: 
 
Friday      09.02.18: Centre closes 4pm 
Monday   19.02.18: Centre re-opens (Gym) 
Thursday 29.03.18: Centre closes 4pm 
Monday   16.04.018: Centre Re-opens (Gym) 


